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Corporate Finance Jul 17 2021 Fundamentals of Corporate Finance helps
students develop the intuition and analytical skills necessary to
effectively apply financial tools in real-world decision-making
situations. The authors provide a fully integrated framework for
understanding how value creation relates to all aspects of corporate
finance; whether it be evaluating an investment opportunity,
determining the appropriate financing for a business, or managing
working capital. This unique and integrated framework also provides
robust coverage of problem solving and decision-making skills.
Fundamentals for Corporate Finance May 03 2020 Revised edition of
Fundamentals of corporate finance, [2018]
Corporate Finance For Dummies Jul 25 2019 Score your highest in
corporate finance The math, formulas, and problems associated with
corporate finance can be daunting to the uninitiated. Corporate
Finance For Dummies introduces you to the practices of determining an
operating budget, calculating future cash flow, and scenario analysis
in a friendly, un-intimidating way that makes comprehension easy.
Corporate Finance For Dummies covers everything you'll encounter in a
course on corporate finance, including accounting statements, cash

flow, raising and managing capital, choosing investments; managing
risk; determining dividends; mergers and acquisitions; and valuation.
Serves as an excellent resource to supplement coursework related to
corporate finance Gives you the tools and advice you need to
understand corporate finance principles and strategies Provides
information on the risks and rewards associated with corporate
finance and lending With easy-to-understand explanations and
examples, Corporate Finance For Dummies is a helpful study guide to
accompany your coursework, explaining the tough stuff in a way you
can understand.
Fundamentals of Corporate Finance 4e Dec 22 2021
Financial Times Handbook of Corporate Finance Sep 18 2021 The
Financial Times Handbook of Corporate Finance is the authoritative
introduction to the principles and practices of corporate finance and
the financial markets. Whether you are an experienced manager or
finance officer, or you’re new to financial decision making, this
handbook identifies all those things that you really need to know: ·
An explanation of value-based management · Mergers and the problem of
merger failures · Investment appraisal techniques · How to enhance
shareholder value · How the finance and money markets really work ·
Controlling foreign exchange rate losses · How to value a company The
second edition of this bestselling companion to finance has been
thoroughly updated to ensure that your decisions continue to be
informed by sound business principles. New sections include corporate
governance, the impact of taxation on investment strategies, using
excess return as a new value metric, up-to-date statistics which
reflect the latest returns on shares, bonds and merger activities and
a jargon-busting glossary to help you understand words, phrases and
concepts. Corporate finance touches every aspect of your business,
from deciding which capital expenditure projects are worth backing,
through to the immediate and daily challenge of share holder value,
raising finance or managing risk. The Financial Times Handbook of
Corporate Finance will help you and your business back the right
choices, make the right decisions and deliver improved financial
performance. It covers the following areas: · Evaluating your firm’s
objectives · Assessment techniques for investment · Traditional
finance appraisal techniques · Investment decision-making in
companies · Shareholder value · Value through strategy · The cost of
capital · Mergers: failures and success · Merger processes · How to
value companies · Pay outs to shareholders · Debt finance · Raising
equity capital · Managing risk · Options · Futures, forwards and
swaps · Exchange rate risk
Corporate Finance Apr 01 2020 Reach every student by pairing this
text with MyLab Finance MyLab (TM) is the teaching and learning
platform that empowers you to reach every student. By combining
trusted author content with digital tools and a flexible platform,

MyLab personalizes the learning experience and improves results for
each student.
Introducing Corporate Finance Sep 26 2019
Corporate Finance (second Edition) Sep 06 2020
Damodaran on Valuation Oct 20 2021 "Aswath Damodaran is simply the
best valuation teacher around. If you are interested in the theory or
practice of valuation, you should have Damodaran on Valuation on your
bookshelf. You can bet that I do." -- Michael J. Mauboussin, Chief
Investment Strategist, Legg Mason Capital Management and author of
More Than You Know: Finding Financial Wisdom in Unconventional Places
In order to be a successful CEO, corporate strategist, or analyst,
understanding the valuation process is a necessity. The second
edition of Damodaran on Valuation stands out as the most reliable
book for answering many of today?s critical valuation questions.
Completely revised and updated, this edition is the ideal book on
valuation for CEOs and corporate strategists. You'll gain an
understanding of the vitality of today?s valuation models and develop
the acumen needed for the most complex and subtle valuation scenarios
you will face.
Corporate Finance Jun 03 2020 Aswath Damodaran is nationally
recognized for his teaching approach, using theory and the models
that flow from it to understand, analyze and solve problems. He
treats corporate finance as a living discipline by making it much
more applied than other textbooks. Throughout the text, real
companies and real data are used in examples and exercises.
Corporate Finance Law Oct 08 2020 The second edition of this
acclaimed book continues to provide a discussion of key theoretical
and policy issues in corporate finance law. Fully updated, it
reflects developments in the law and the markets in the continuing
aftermath of the Global Financial Crisis. One of its distinctive
features is that it gives equal coverage to both the equity and debt
sides of corporate finance law, and seeks, where possible, to compare
the two. This book covers a broad range of topics regarding the debt
and equity-raising choices of companies of all sizes, from SMEs to
the largest publicly traded enterprises, and the mechanisms by which
those providing capital are protected. Each chapter analyses the
present law critically so as to enable the reader to understand the
difficulties, risks and tensions in this area of law, and the
attempts made by the legislature and the courts, as well as the
parties involved, to deal with them. This book will be of interest to
practitioners, academics and students engaged in the practice and
study of corporate finance law.
Ebook: Fundamentals of Corporate Finance, Middle East Edition Apr 13
2021 Ebook: Fundamentals of Corporate Finance, Middle East Edition
Corporate Finance Workbook Sep 30 2022 The workbook to accompany
Corporate Finance: A Practical Approach, Second Edition

Analytical Corporate Finance Mar 13 2021 This book draws readers’
attention to the financial aspects of daily life at a corporation by
combining a robust mathematical setting and the explanation and
derivation of the most popular models of the firm. Intended for thirdyear undergraduate students of business finance, quantitative
finance, and financial mathematics, as well as first-year
postgraduate students, it is based on the twin pillars of theory and
analytics, which merge in a way that makes it easy for students to
understand the exact meaning of the concepts and their representation
and applicability in real-world contexts. Examples are given
throughout the chapters in order to clarify the most intricate
aspects; where needed, there are appendices at the end of chapters,
offering additional mathematical insights into specific topics. Due
to the recent growth in knowledge demand in the private sector,
practitioners can also profit from the book as a bridge-builder
between university and industry. Lastly, the book provides useful
information for managers who want to deepen their understanding of
risk management and come to recognize what may have been lacking in
their own systems.
Principles of Corporate Finance, Concise Jun 15 2021 Throughout
Principles of Corporate Finance, Concise the authors show how
managers use financial theory to solve practical problems and as a
way of learning how to respond to change by showing not just how but
why companies and management act as they do. The first ten chapters
mirror the Principles text, covering the time value of money, the
valuation of bonds and stocks, and practical capital budgeting
decisions. The remaining chapters discuss market efficiency, payout
policy, and capital structure, option valuation, and financial
planning and analysis. The text is modular, so that Parts can be
introduced in an alternative order.
The 30 Day MBA in Business Finance Nov 28 2019 The 30 Day MBA in
Business Finance provides a complete 'course' in business finance,
covering 13 key topics which fall under three main headings - the
fundamentals of business finance, corporate capital structures and
financial strategies and special topics. Learn what they teach you at
the world's top accountancy firms and Business Schools and why it
matters to you. With guidance on understanding financial reports,
assessing the credit worthiness of business partners, determining
profitable strategies, raising finance and ensuring proper records,
this book contains everything you need to eliminate gaps in your
financial knowledge, think like a financial strategist and become a
top manager.
Corporate Finance Aug 06 2020 This textbook is designed for core
courses in Corporate Finance taken by MBA , Masters in Finance and
final year undergrads. It will also have a large market amongst
corporate finance practitioners. It describes the theory and practice

of Corporate Finance showing how to use financial theory to solve
practical problems from a truly European perspective. Section one
includes financial analysis which is not included in any other
corporate finance textbook.
Corporate Finance May 27 2022 For MBA/graduate students taking a
course in corporate finance. Using the unifying valuation framework
based on the Law of One Price, top researchers Jonathan Berk and
Peter DeMarzo set the new standard for corporate finance textbooks.
Corporate Finance blends coverage of time-tested principles and the
latest advancements with the practical perspective of the financial
manager. With this ideal melding of the core with modern topics,
innovation with proven pedagogy, Berk and DeMarzo establish the new
canon in finance. The second edition reflects the constantly changing
world of finance, including information on the recent financial
crisis, new behavioral finance research, and updated practitioner
interviews.
Lessons in Corporate Finance Jan 23 2022 A discussion-based learning
approach to corporate finance fundamentals Lessons in Corporate
Finance explains the fundamentals of the field in an intuitive way,
using a unique Socratic question and answer approach. Written by
award-winning professors at M.I.T. and Tufts, this book draws on
years of research and teaching to deliver a truly interactive
learning experience. Each case study is designed to facilitate class
discussion, based on a series of increasingly detailed questions and
answers that reinforce conceptual insights with numerical examples.
Complete coverage of all areas of corporate finance includes capital
structure and financing needs along with project and company
valuation, with specific guidance on vital topics such as ratios and
pro formas, dividends, debt maturity, asymmetric information, and
more. Corporate finance is a complex field composed of a broad
variety of sub-disciplines, each involving a specific skill set and
nuanced body of knowledge. This text is designed to give you an
intuitive understanding of the fundamentals to provide a solid
foundation for more advanced study. Identify sources of funding and
corporate capital structure Learn how managers increase the firm's
value to shareholders Understand the tools and analysis methods used
for allocation Explore the five methods of valuation with free cash
flow to firm and equity Navigating the intricate operations of
corporate finance requires a deep and instinctual understanding of
the broad concepts and practical methods used every day. Interactive,
discussion-based learning forces you to go beyond memorization and
actually apply what you know, simultaneously developing your
knowledge, skills, and instincts. Lessons in Corporate Finance
provides a unique opportunity to go beyond traditional textbook study
and gain skills that are useful in the field.
Corporate Finance Oct 27 2019 A thorough knowledge of finance is

needed in order to successfully operate a business of any size.
Corporate Finance concentrates on the finance essentials needed to
run a business, including fund raising, internal cash management, and
the deployment of funds to dividends, capital expenditures,
investments, and acquisitions. It addresses such core issues as how
to develop an appropriate capital structure and determine the best
types of available funding. The book also covers risk management for
foreign exchange and interest rates. In short, Corporate Finance
provides the finance professional with a complete toolkit of
solutions.
Corporate Finance Nov 01 2022 The book that fills the practitioner
need for a distillation of the most important tools and concepts of
corporate finance In today's competitive business environment,
companies must find innovative ways to enable rapid and sustainable
growth not just to survive, but to thrive. Corporate Finance: A
Practical Approach is designed to help financial analysts,
executives, and investors achieve this goal with a practice-oriented
distillation of the most important tools and concepts of corporate
finance. Updated for a post-financial crisis environment, the Second
Edition provides coverage of the most important issues surrounding
modern corporate finance for the new global economy: Preserves the
hallmark conciseness of the first edition while offering expanded
coverage of key topics including dividend policy, share repurchases,
and capital structure Current, real-world examples are integrated
throughout the book to provide the reader with a concrete
understanding of critical business growth concepts Explanations and
examples are rigorous and global, but make minimal use of mathematics
Each chapter presents learning objectives which highlight key
material, helping the reader glean the most effective business advice
possible Written by the experts at CFA Institute, the world's largest
association of professional investment managers Created for current
and aspiring financial professionals and investors alike, Corporate
Finance focuses on the knowledge, skills, and abilities necessary to
succeed in today's global corporate world.
Corporate Finance Mar 01 2020 Corporate Finance, 3e offers a
dynamic, modern and practical approach that illustrates how financial
management really works. It features up-to-date content including a
focus on ethics in finance, following the Australian Royal Commission
into Misconduct in the Banking, Superannuation and Financial Services
Industry. This resource is distinguished by the cash-flow ‘arc’ of
the narrative, which gives a practical learning path, and the use of
real options - a practical analysis tool that is used in corporate
finance. Students are provided with an engaging and contemporary
learning path, giving them realistic preparation for a career in
finance. The strong five-part framework of the book is supported by
integrated online elements and easy-to-read chapter narratives.

Premium online teaching and learning tools are available on the
MindTap platform. Learn more about the online tools
cengage.com.au/mindtap
Corporate Finance Demystified 2/E Aug 25 2019 The simple way to
master corporate finance The math, the formulas, the problem solving
. . . does corporate finance make your head spin? You're not alone.
It's one of the toughest subjects for business students—which is why
Corporate Finance DeMYSTiFieD is written in a way that makes learning
it easier than ever. This self-teaching guide first explains the
basic principles of corporate finance, including accounting
statements, cash flows, and ratio analysis. Then, you'll learn all
the specifics of more advanced practices like estimating future cash
flows, scenario analysis, and option valuation. Filled with end-ofchapter quizzes and a final exam, Corporate Finance DeMYSTiFieD
teaches you the ins-and-outs of this otherwise confounding subject in
no time at all. This fast and easy guide features: An overview of
important concepts, such as time value of money, interest rate
conversion, payment composition, and amortization schedules Easy-tounderstand descriptions of corporate finance principles and
strategies Chapter-ending quizzes and a comprehensive final exam to
reinforce what you've learned and pinpoint problem areas Hundreds of
updated examples with practical solutions Simple enough for a
beginner, but challenging enough for an advanced student, Corporate
Finance DeMYSTiFieD is your shortcut to a working knowledge of this
important business topic.
Principles of Corporate Finance Law Aug 18 2021 With the additional
contribution of Look Chan Ho, an expert in the field of corporate
finance, this thoroughly revised and updated second edition of
Ferran's 'Principles of Corporate Finance Law' explores the
relationship between law and finance.
Corporate Finance Workbook Aug 30 2022 The workbook to accompany
Corporate Finance: A Practical Approach, Second Edition
Handbook of Corporate Finance Jan 29 2020 The Financial Times
Handbook of Corporate Finance is the authoritative introduction to
the principles and practices of corporate finance and the financial
markets. Whether you are an experienced manager or finance officer,
or you’re new to financial decision making, this handbook identifies
all those things that you really need to know: · An explanation of
value-based management · Mergers and the problem of merger failures ·
Investment appraisal techniques · How to enhance shareholder value ·
How the finance and money markets really work · Controlling foreign
exchange rate losses · How to value a company The second edition of
this bestselling companion to finance has been thoroughly updated to
ensure that your decisions continue to be informed by sound business
principles. New sections include corporate governance, the impact of
taxation on investment strategies, using excess return as a new value

metric, up-to-date statistics which reflect the latest returns on
shares, bonds and merger activities and a jargon-busting glossary to
help you understand words, phrases and concepts. Corporate finance
touches every aspect of your business, from deciding which capital
expenditure projects are worth backing, through to the immediate and
daily challenge of share holder value, raising finance or managing
risk. The Financial Times Handbook of Corporate Finance will help you
and your business back the right choices, make the right decisions
and deliver improved financial performance. It covers the following
areas: · Evaluating your firm’s objectives · Assessment techniques
for investment · Traditional finance appraisal techniques ·
Investment decision-making in companies · Shareholder value · Value
through strategy · The cost of capital · Mergers: failures and
success · Merger processes · How to value companies · Pay outs to
shareholders · Debt finance · Raising equity capital · Managing risk
· Options · Futures, forwards and swaps · Exchange rate risk
Print Book of David Hillier's CorporateFinance 4/e Jan 11 2021
Fundamentals of Corporate Finance Nov 20 2021 Fundamentals of
Corporate Finance, 2nd Edition offers an innovative integration of
conceptual understanding and problem-solving ... of intuition and
decision-making ... of the authors' industry and classroom/research
experience ... with current real-world examples and online practice.
Authors Robert Parrino, David Kidwell, and Thomas Bates believe that
students who understand the intuition underlying the basic concepts
of finance are better able to develop the critical judgments
necessary to apply financial tools in real decision- making
situations. Their text develops intuitive thinking while
simultaneously helping students develop problem solving and
computational skills. It then shows students how to apply intuition
and analytical skills to decision making while integrating it all
with valuation and building shareholder value.
Principles of Corporate Finance Jul 05 2020 This guide gives
students a complete learning resource. It includes solutions to all
Practice Problems and Challenge Problems from the text, an
introduction to each chapter, key concepts, examples, chapter
summaries, and chapter exercises with solutions.
Lessons in Corporate Finance May 15 2021 An intuitive introduction
to fundamental corporate finance concepts and methods Lessons in
Corporate Finance, Second Edition offers a comprehensive introduction
to the subject, using a unique interactive question and answer-based
approach. Asking a series of increasingly difficult questions, this
text provides both conceptual insight and specific numerical
examples. Detailed case studies encourage class discussion and
provide real-world context for financial concepts. The book provides
a thorough coverage of corporate finance including ratio and pro
forma analysis, capital structure theory, investment and financial

policy decisions, and valuation and cash flows provides a solid
foundational knowledge of essential topics. This revised and updated
second edition includes new coverage of the U.S. Tax Cuts and Jobs
Act of 2017 and its implications for corporate finance valuation.
Written by acclaimed professors from MIT and Tufts University, this
innovative text integrates academic research with practical
application to provide an in-depth learning experience. Chapter
summaries and appendices increase student comprehension. Material is
presented from the perspective of real-world chief financial officers
making decisions about how firms obtain and allocate capital,
including how to: Manage cash flow and make good investment and
financing decisions Understand the five essential valuation methods
and their sub-families Execute leveraged buyouts, private equity
financing, and mergers and acquisitions Apply basic corporate finance
tools, techniques, and policies Lessons in Corporate Finance, Second
Edition provides an accessible and engaging introduction to the basic
methods and principles of corporate finance. From determining a
firm’s financial health to valuation nuances, this text provides the
essential groundwork for independent investigation and advanced
study.
Essentials of Corporate Financial Management Dec 30 2019 This text
on corporate financial management covers topics such as project
appraisal, risk and project appraisal, equity capital, debt finance,
value-based management, capital structure, and dividend policy.
Lectures on Corporate Finance Mar 25 2022 This course of lectures
introduces students to elementary concepts of corporate finance using
a more systematic approach than is generally found in other
textbooks. Axioms are first highlighted and the implications of these
important concepts are studied afterwards. These implications are
used to answer questions about corporate finance, including issues
related to derivatives pricing, state-price probabilities, dynamic
hedging, dividends, capital structure decisions, and risk and
incentive management. Numerical examples are provided, and the
mathematics is kept simple throughout. In this second edition,
explanations have been improved, based on the authors' experience
teaching the material, especially concerning the scope of state-price
probabilities in Chapter 12. There is also a new Chapter 22: Fourteen
Insights.
International Corporate Finance, + Website Feb 21 2022 A thorough
introduction to corporate finance from a renowned professor of
finance and banking As globalization redefines the field of corporate
finance, international and domestic finance have become almost
inseparably intertwined. It's increasingly difficult to understand
what is happening in capital markets without a firm grasp of currency
markets, the investment strategies of sovereign wealth funds, carry
trade, and foreign exchange derivatives products. International

Corporate Finance offers thorough coverage of the international
monetary climate, including Islamic finance, Asian banking, and crossborder mergers and acquisitions. Additionally, the book offers keen
insight on global capital markets, equity markets, and bond markets,
as well as foreign exchange risk management and how to forecast
exchange rates. Offers a comprehensive discussion of the current
state of international corporate finance Provides simple rules and
pragmatic answers to key managerial questions and issues Includes
case studies and real-world decision-making situations For anyone who
wants to understand how finance works in today's hyper-connected
global economy, International Corporate Finance is an insightful,
practical guide to this complex subject.
International Corporate Finance Apr 25 2022 As globalization is
redefining the field of corporate finance, international finance is
now part and parcel of the basic literacy of any financial executive.
This is why International Corporate Finance is a “must” text for
upper-undergraduates, MBAs aspiring to careers in global financial
services and budding finance professionals. International Corporate
Finance offers thorough coverage of the international monetary
system, international financing, foreign exchange risk management and
cross-border valuation. Additionally, the book offers keen insight on
how disintermediation, deregulation and securitization are re-shaping
global capital markets. What is different about International
Corporate Finance? Each chapter opens with a real-life mini-case to
anchor theoretical concepts to managerial situations. Provides simple
decision rules and “how to do” answers to key managerial issues.
Cross-border Mergers & Acquisitions, Project Finance, Islamic
Finance, Asian Banking & Finance are completely new chapters that no
other textbooks currently cover. Accompanied with a comprehensive
instructor support package which includes case studies, an
Instructor’s Manual, PowerPoint slides, Multiple Choice Questions and
more.
Quantitative Corporate Finance Jun 23 2019 The book addresses
several problems in contemporary corporate finance: optimal capital
structure, both in the US and in the G7 economies; the Capital Asset
Pricing Model (CAPM) and the Arbitrage Pricing Model (APT) and the
implications for the cost of capital; dividend policy; sales
forecasting and pro forma statement analysis; leverage and
bankruptcy; and mergers and acquisitions. It is designed to be used
as an advanced graduate corporate financial management textbook.
Corporate Finance For Dummies Jul 29 2022 Get a handle on one of the
most powerful forces in the world today with this straightforward, nojargon guide to corporate finance A firm grasp of the fundamentals of
corporate finance can help explain and predict the behavior of
businesses and businesspeople. And, with the right help from us, it’s
not that hard to learn! In Corporate Finance For Dummies, an expert

finance professor with experience in everything from small business
to large, public corporations walks you through the basics of the
subject. You’ll find out how to read corporate financial statements,
manage risks and investments, understand mergers and acquisitions,
and value corporate assets. In this book, you will also: Get a plainEnglish introduction to the financial concepts, instruments,
definitions, and strategies that govern corporate finance Learn how
to value a wide variety of instruments, from physical assets to
intangible property, bonds, equities, and derivatives Explore the
intricacies of financial statements, including the balance sheet,
income statement, and statement of cash flows Perfect for students in
introductory corporate finance classes looking for an easy-to-follow
supplementary resource, Corporate Finance For Dummies, delivers
intuitive instruction combined with real-world examples that will
give you the head start you need to get a grip on everything from the
cost of capital to debt analytics, corporate bonds, derivatives, and
more.
Global Corporate Finance Feb 09 2021 Global Corporate Finance, 2nd
edition written by a son-father team introduces students and
practitioners to those principles essential to the understanding of
global financial problems and the policies that global business
managers contend with. The objective of this book is to equip current
and future business leaders with the tools they need to interpret the
issues, to make sound global financial decisions, and to manage the
wide variety of risks that modern businesses face in a competitive
global environment. In line with its objective, the book stresses
practical applications in a concise and straightforward manner,
without a complex treatment of theoretical concepts. Instructors who
want students to possess practical, job-oriented skills in
international finance will find this unique text ideal for their
needs. Suitable for both undergraduate- and graduate-level courses in
international finances, this book is clearly the "go-to" book on one
most important aspect of corporate finance. The revised, 2nd edition
offers updates to the chapters, answers to some end-of-chapter
problems, and a number of practical case-studies. It also comes with
a complete set of online ancillary materials, including an
Instructor's Manual, a test bank of 500 multiple-choice questions,
two sets of PowerPoint lecture slides, and separate, detailed lecture
notes. The ancillary materials are available upon request for
instructors who adopt this book as a course text.
Corporate Finance Nov 08 2020 This text conveys the most important
corporate finance concepts and applications at a level that is
approachable to the widest possible audience. The concise format,
managerial context, design and student-friendly writing style are key
attributes to this text.
Principles of Corporate Finance Dec 10 2020 Principles of Corporate

Finance is the worldwide leading text that describes the theory and
practice of corporate finance. Throughout the book, the authors show
how managers use financial theory to solve practical problems and as
a way to respond to change by showing not just how, but why companies
and management act as they do. This text is a valued reference for
thousands of practicing financial managers.
CORPORATE FINANCE THEORY AND PRACTICE, 2ND ED Jun 27 2022
Market_Desc: · Finance Professionals· Business Executives Special
Features: · Real Companies, Real Data. Three companies, Boeing, The
Home Depot, and Infosoft, are used as examples throughout the text.
By following the same three companies throughout, readers gain the
necessary background to understand the financial principles as they
are presented· Real Companies, Real Time. These end of chapter
exercises present readers with a guiding set of activities and
questions for them to apply to a company of their choosing. This live
case study approach allows the reader to study a company of interest
to them while applying chapter concepts to a real company· With an
emphasis on framework, Damodaran uses a big picture approach to
insure that readers do not get intimidated by the detail of the
formulas and theoretical models About The Book: Aswath Damodaran is
nationally recognized for his teaching approach, using theory and the
models that flow from it to understand, analyze and solve problems.
He treats corporate finance as a living discipline by making it much
more applied than other textbooks. Throughout the text, real
companies and real data are used in examples and exercises.
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